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Appendix B contains the ICNIRP Certificate relating to the proposals. 

As indicated in the supporting statement national planning policy guidance note PPG8 offers advice to Local 
Planning Authorities in the determination of telecommunications proposals and the formulation of local plan 
policies. With reference to health and safety issues PPG8 confirms that the recommendations of the 
Stewart Report should be adopted in the evaluation of telecommunications developments. 

In relation to the increased public perception of risk PPG8 offers the following guidance: 

"However, it is the Government's firm view that the planning system is not the place for determining health 
safeguards. It remains central Government's responsibility to decide what measures are necessary to 
protect public health. In the Government's view, if a proposed mobile phone base station meets the ICNIF?P 
guidelines for public exposure it should not be necessary for a local planning authority, in processing an 
application for planning permission or prior approval, to consider further the health aspects and concerns 
about them. "Paragraph 98, PPG8 


